
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Patty Ritchie

RITCHIE DISCUSSES ST. LAWRENCE PSYCH CENTER,

IMPROVING MENTAL HEALTH CARE STATEWIDE WITH OMH

COMMISSIONER

PATTY RITCHIE  March 11, 2016

ISSUE: MENTAL HEALTH 

State Senator Patty Ritchie met recently with Dr. Ann Marie Sullivan, Commissioner of the

New York State Office of Mental Health in Albany to discuss community mental health

needs in Central and Northern New York. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/patty-ritchie/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/mental-health


During their meeting, Senator Ritchie and Dr. Sullivan also discussed strengthening and

protecting the mission of the St. Lawrence Psychiatric Center in Ogdensburg, a major

employer and vital service provider in the North Country.

 


